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                               òREADY ROOMó 

NEWSLETTER  July , 2014  

                                    Our Mission is òto inc rease the publicõs awareness of aviation through the 

flight of historical aircraft while supporting the local Childrenõs Hospital ò 

RIVERBEND 2014  
 

         
 

We were back at Riverbend with 752 and the Corvette this 

year.  Our thanks to Rick Reddick and Eddie Stanfield for their 

efforts on behalf of the 

Museum.  We also 

thank our volunteers 

who came and greeted 

festival goers during 

the hot weather as well 

as rainy nights ï Judy 

Wilson and her ñGala 

Girlsò, Jim, Chris, and 

Kiersten Beaver, 

Christine and Niah Lewis, Tim Warren and Betty Stanfield. 

After the Festival ended, it meant the return of 752 to the 

Museum.  Once again, Jim Beaver, Chris Beaver and Rick 

Reddick undertook the task, along with Hal Randle and Jon 

Baker.  752 has once again traveled the streets of Chattanooga on its midnight journey back home to Hixson. 

Thanks, guys!! 

http://www.abraauto.com/
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=307615089311388&set=a.133676850038547.28321.133676486705250&type=1&source=11
http://www.hixsonflightmuseum.org/
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THE GREAT TENNESSEE AIR SHOW  

What a marvelous experience we had at The 

Great Tennessee Air Show in Smyrna, Tennessee 

June 14 and 15.  The weather was bad as we left 

on Thursday.  The two T-28ôs and C45H, piloted 

by Pete OôHare, Andreas Montgomery and 

Marty Galyon were delayed because of the 

cloud cover but finally got on their way, only to 

have to set down in Shelbyville.  What an 

experience they had there!  Upon landing, there 

was suddenly a crowd of people there to have a 

look at our warbirds.  In addition there was 

newspaper coverage and interviews!  Sundayôs 

newspaper featured our guys and planes on the 

front page in color, no less!!  Because of the 

practice time by the Blue Angels, they were 

delayed even longer, but finally were able to 

arrive at Smyrna.  Then was the task of 

cleaning the planes and get them shining in 

preparation of the Saturday air show.  

Saturday and Sunday were glorious days 

with sun and a great breeze and an 

excellent air show headlined by those 

fabulous Blue Angels.  We were told that 

they had a record setting number of tickets 

http://www.abraauto.com/
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=307615089311388&set=a.133676850038547.28321.133676486705250&type=1&source=11
http://www.hixsonflightmuseum.org/
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which were sold for the show and there were huge crowds in attendance.  The C45H was an amazing hit with all 

the work that was done on it prior to the event by GAD Aircraft Detailing (see article below).  Our display had 

a great many visitors and we conducted a huge number of tours as well as a lot of purchases of our items for 

sale.  Volunteers working hard were Christine Lewis, Jay Wilson, Ronnie ñGunnyò Cox, Jim and Joan 

Beaver, Joshua Russell, and Tim Warren came up on Saturday and worked with us. 

CHILDRENS HOSPITAL DONATION  

 During the closing night of Riverbend while a number of members were performing at the Smyrna air show 

BOD member Judy Wilson and 

Key Member Eddie Stanfield 

who participated at Riverbend, 

presented Childrenôs Hospital at 

Erlanger a $4000.00 check to 

Erlanger CEO Kevin Spiegel 

which represented the funds 

raised during the silent auction 

at this yearôs Open Hanger Gala. 

This brings our total to 

$22,000.00. Erlanger executives 

pictured from left to right Bruce 

Komiske, Joe Winick, Julie 

Taylor, Ron Loving, Jan 

Keyes, Woods Blake 

 

 

MAINTENANCE  

Joshua Russell peers out from behind the 

port ñlegò of 751 with Ronnie ñGunnyò 

Cox both under the tutelage of Andreas 

Montgomery put new brakes on the T-

28Alpha just back from the Charlotte Motor 

Speedway Flyby. Newest member Terry 

Smith assisted in the work along with 

moving fuel from the 55 gallon barrels to the 

museums fuel storage system. There is a lot 

of maintenance work if you care to 

volunteer 

DONôT FORGET TO FOLLOW U S:          

http://www.abraauto.com/
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=307615089311388&set=a.133676850038547.28321.133676486705250&type=1&source=11
http://www.hixsonflightmuseum.org/
http://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjA_MuKrP_1tQ20-_VFsPgg
https://www.facebook.com/HixsonFlightMuseum
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https://www.facebook.com/HixsonFlightMuseum 

 http://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjA_MuKrP_1tQ20-_VFsPgg 

 

Vintage planes take flight  

Sunday, June 15, 2014  

By JASON REYNOLDS  

 Andreas Montgomery stands on the wing of a T-28 Friday at 
Shelbyville Municipal Airport. The C -45 is seen in the background. 
(T-G Photo by Jason Reynolds. 

The Shelbyville Municipal Airport hosted three vintage military 
aircraft and their crews on Friday.  

Two Vietnam-era planes and a Korean War cargo craft visited the 
airport en route to this weekend's The Great Tennessee Air Show at the Smyrna airport.  

The crews waited in Shelbyville 
while the U.S. Navy's Blue Angels 
flight demonstration squadron 
practiced in the Smyrna airspace 
Friday afternoon, said Pete 
O'Hare, a retired U.S. Marine 
Corps aviator who volunteers 
with an aviation museum.  

Pete O'Hare displays the cargo 
capacity of the C-45 Friday. O'Hare 
was part of a group of volunteers who 
are flying three vintage military 
planes in a Smyrna airshow this 
weekend. 
(T-G Photo by Jason Reynolds) 
[Order this photo]  

Air show  

That museum, the Hixson 
Museum of Flight in 
Chattanooga, is participating in 

the Smyrna air show which started Saturday and continues today. Museum volunteers are flying two T-28s and a C-
45H in the air show.  

The U.S. used the T-28s, which are turboprop craft, as trainers starting in the 1950s but also as counterinsurgency 
aircraft in the Vietnam War. One of the museum's T-28s was sold to Honduras for $1 and used in the 100 Hours War 
in 1969, where it shot down a Salvadoran P-51, O'Hare said.  

http://www.abraauto.com/
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=307615089311388&set=a.133676850038547.28321.133676486705250&type=1&source=11
http://www.hixsonflightmuseum.org/
https://www.facebook.com/HixsonFlightMuseum
http://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjA_MuKrP_1tQ20-_VFsPgg
http://t-g.mycapture.com/mycapture/remoteimage.asp?backtext=Return%20to%20site&backurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.t-g.com%2Fstory%2F2092218.html&thumbpath=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.t-g.com%2Fphotos%2F21%2F18%2F62%2F2118626-S.jpg&previewpath=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.t-g.com%2Fphotos%2F21%2F18%2F62%2F2118626-L.jpg&pricingsheetid=1482
http://www.t-g.com/
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The other T-28 still has patched bullet holes, he said.  

The C-45 was used to fly cargo and military VIPs 
between Osan Air Base and Pohang during the Korean 
War, O'Hare said 

O'Hare discusses how the engine area of the T-28 is heavily 
armored. 
(T-G Photo by Jason Reynolds) [Order this photo]  

 
 
Restoration  

The Hixson museum, which is only 
about 4 years old, painstakingly 
refurbished the three aircraft after 
finding them in a junkyard, he 
said.  

"They were rotting,  falling down 
pieces of crap," said O'Hare, who 
previously served as air show 
director for the Blue Angels while 
stationed in Hawaii. He retired in 
March 2013 after being based at 
Naval Air Station Atlanta.  

The Marine Corps donated 
materials, including de cals, for the restoration, said Capt. Andreas Montgomery, another museum volunteer. 
Montgomery owns an Athens, Tennessee, business that restores and test flies restored aircraft. 

The 1950s-era cockpit of this T-28 is supplemented by a more modern device: an aviation GPS unit. 
(T-G Photo by Jason Reynolds) [Order this photo]  

Volunteers  

The museum's Smyrna crew included several more volunteers, including "Gunnie" Ronnie Cox, a retired military 
mechanic who served in Vietnam. He said he served for 24 years in the Marines, Army and National Guards, but was 
discharged after suffering the effects of Agent Orange from the war.  

The Hixson museum does more than restore and fly vintage aircraft, O'Hare said. The museum has raised $20,000 
for Children's Hospital at Erlanger in Chattanooga.  

© Copyright 2014 Shelbyville Times-Gazette. All rights reserved. This material may not be published, broadcast, rewritten or 
redistributed.  

http://www.abraauto.com/
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=307615089311388&set=a.133676850038547.28321.133676486705250&type=1&source=11
http://www.hixsonflightmuseum.org/
http://t-g.mycapture.com/mycapture/remoteimage.asp?backtext=Return%20to%20site&backurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.t-g.com%2Fstory%2F2092218.html&thumbpath=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.t-g.com%2Fphotos%2F21%2F18%2F62%2F2118627-S.jpg&previewpath=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.t-g.com%2Fphotos%2F21%2F18%2F62%2F2118627-L.jpg&pricingsheetid=1482
http://t-g.mycapture.com/mycapture/remoteimage.asp?backtext=Return%20to%20site&backurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.t-g.com%2Fstory%2F2092218.html&thumbpath=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.t-g.com%2Fphotos%2F21%2F18%2F62%2F2118628-S.jpg&previewpath=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.t-g.com%2Fphotos%2F21%2F18%2F62%2F2118628-L.jpg&pricingsheetid=1482
http://www.t-g.com/help/legal
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C-45H GETS A FACE LIFT  

Jorge Verdias, Jose 

and Jose with GAD 

Aircraft Detailing  

If you havenôt been by 

the Thrasher Pike 

location, you have 

missed seeing that the C-45H Beechcraft has received a 

beautiful detailing, cleaning, painting and lots of love 

inside(yes the interior is white) and out by GAD Aircraft 

Detailing. Jorge Verdias our newest life member is the owner 

of the company and personally supervised the renewal. Jorge 

has been in the business since 2004 

and has recently moved to the 

Chattanooga area from 

Massachusetts.  His teamôs 

attention to detail is second to none 

and brought the C45H to a 

condition that made the Smyrna air 

show crowd WOW including 

several models in era garb jump at the chance to have the plane as their stage The GAD team also detailed 752 

for Riverbend.  A huge thank you to GAD Aircraft Detailing  for all their hard work beautifying out Ladies. 

http://www.abraauto.com/
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=307615089311388&set=a.133676850038547.28321.133676486705250&type=1&source=11
http://www.hixsonflightmuseum.org/
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CHARLOTTE MOTOR SPEEDWAYS FLYBY 

EXPERIENCE  

By: Peyton DeHart 

Sunday 25 May 2014 was a big race for the 
Hixson Flight Museum. We had taken our two 
T- 28 trainers to the Concord airport near 
Charlotte, in order to participate in a 
flyover of the NASCAR track prior to the 
Coca- Cola 600. We had flown in on Friday, a 
day in advance of when we needed to be 
there, but that was just to ensure that we 
were in the right place at the right time; 

defaulting to the logic that "if you're not early, you're late." ...and our 
ability to store aircraft in the hangar at the previous weekend's Peachtree 
DeKalb (PDK) venue was expiring.  

Given the "extra" day, attention was spent cleaning up the machines and 
performing some maintenance to fix some minor hydraulic leaks; one with the 
brakes that help us stop, one with the prop that helps us go.  

Part of a pre - race salute to military veterans on that Memorial Day weekend, our 
aircraft would jo in with two others in performing a flyover of the track. Early 
on the day of the race, a brief with all pilots who would fly in the group, 
joined by Tower, FAA representatives and an event coordinator (someone who would 
be on the ground at the track with a  radio), took place.  

It turned out that we would be leading the flight, so we paid close attention. 
After the brief, we jumped in the cockpits and did a practice flight. We hit the 
time - on- target and right location, so everything was set.  

Since we had used  all the right training building blocks, of briefing, 
practicing and then 
executing, the end product 
was easy to accomplish when 
time came to do it "for 
real." The feedback from 
Larry McMahan, event manager: 
"The T - 28's looked great 
flying over. Thank you for 
participating." That and, 
more importantly, he signed 
the check that went into 
HFM's coffers.  

But what of the race? 
Actually, for us, the race 
was against the weather. 
While the skies over Concorde 
were clear during the flyover 

1Blue Angels #7 takes refuge from the storm with our "ladies" 

http://www.abraauto.com/
https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=307615089311388&set=a.133676850038547.28321.133676486705250&type=1&source=11
http://www.hixsonflightmuseum.org/

